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Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice



22nd May 2020

Dear parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
I trust you, your children and your wider families are well. 

In light of Education Minister’s statement yesterday ...
in our School,
1. Remote learning will continue for all children, Primary 6 children will receive  another resource pack (Transfer Test based, although uncertainty surrounding Transfer)
2. Parents will receive an Annual Report for their child/children - posted week of June 15th
3. P7 and P1 will receive Cups and Certificates in keeping with our traditional Prize Giving. A video of the Class of 2020 will be made also
4. Communication with EA and DENI is on going on a daily basis. 
When guidance is given, the School Governors and staff will work together carrying out Risk Assessment, setting  numbers, times, sanitising procedures etc pre reopening. Measures will be put in place to protect children and staff.

School will not be as it was prior to Covid19. There are still many unanswered questions but we will continue to keep you informed as we receive information from the Department of Education and the Education Authority.

God bless
Mrs McNeice
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